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17th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have booked swimming sessions for our year 6 pupils starting after the half term holiday. 

These will take place at Enderby Leisure Centre on Monday afternoons for 5 weeks, starting on 

Monday 5th June.  

 

These sessions will not only help pupils develop their swimming skills, but be an opportunity for 

them to take part in a fun group activity out of school. We are kindly asking parents and carers to 

contribute £6.75 to these sessions, which is set up as a payment item on ParentPay. 

 

Ahead of these sessions, please could you fill out this short form to give us an idea of your child’s 

swimming abilities so that we are able to group them effectively and ensure they get the most 

out of the sessions. 

 

We have made the decision to walk to the leisure centre and back to school, to help keep costs 

low, to lower our impact on the environment and help those pupils who will probably be walking 

to high school on a daily basis next year. This will be an opportunity for them to familiarise 

themselves with the route to Brockington. Although staff will do their best to leave the leisure 

centre with enough time to walk back to school by the end of the day, please bear in mind that 

some children may take a little longer and therefore we could be delayed getting back to RHF 

for 3:15pm. They will be dismissed from school upon our return. 

 

Each week, they will need to bring a bag with a swimsuit, towel and goggles. A swimming hat 

may be beneficial for those with long hair.  

 

Many thanks, 

Year 6 team 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=dQgwLceZsEOZQ_rFNhedWS6bMYO4fzRKod6hv58cqm5UOU1WUUFEMTlPS1UyMEw4VVZQM01JTk43Uy4u

